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Advance in-person voting delayed in Nemaha County
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Clerk's Office will not start advance voting in the
office as planned until further notice due to COVID issues.

The County Clerk's Office made the announcement Tuesday.

Advance ballots will be mailed out beginning Wednesday and will continue to be
mailed out and processed each day as usual.

You can apply to have an advance ballot sent by mail by contacting the county
clerk's office or applying online at ksvotes.org. The last day to request an advance
ballot by mail is October 27.

Those with questions can contact the Nemaha County Clerk's Office at
785-336-2170.
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